
Friday November 1, 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
It was exciting to see staff and students in the spirit of Halloween this week. Highlights 
of this week included a visit to our spooky library with fun activity stations and the 
Halloween costume parade/assembly. Now that October is over, we are moving forward 
with other learning activities at school.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Hon 
 
 
Remembrance Day Assembly (Friday November 8, 11:00 am) 
Our class and Ms. Schmidt’s class will be singing a song called Children Together at the 
school assembly held in the gym. Below is a link to the song provided by the music 
teacher, Ms. Pontalti, for students to listen and practise singing at home. We are 
requesting students to come dressed in black and white attire (black pants/skirt & white 
shirt/top). Please do not feel the need to buy any new clothing for this very short 
performance. Parents of performing classes are welcome to come watch the song 
presentation.  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a4nyyMZmazA 
 
 
Reading Homework 
Please check your child’s homework bag for a reading passage with story questions to 
complete.  Next week, I will be emailing each family a Raz-Kids Reading Program login 
for your child to access online reading selections at home. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wishing Toprak & Sicheng 
 the very best on their birthday 

in November. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=a4nyyMZmazA

